Principal's Posting

4/28/2023

"Religion that is pure and undefiled before God and the Father is this: to care for orphans and widows in their affliction and to keep oneself unstained by the world." James 1:27

PRINCIPAL'S SPOTLIGHT

This week, I am shining a light on one of our 4th Grade students - Brigit S. Last weekend, Brigit and her cousins set up a neighborhood snack stand. At the end of their sales, they considered what to do with the proceeds, and they decided to give it to the school with a very sweet note. Brigit and her cousins' generosity and selflessness are a beautiful reflection on the role models in their lives - parents, family, friends, and teachers. Thank you for the ways you model how to be a follower of Christ, and thank you, Brigit and cousins for such a lovely and thoughtful donation.



BOOSTERTHON

Our annual Boosterthon kicked off this week, and I'm excited to say that we are on our way to our goal of \$15,000! Thank you to those of you who registered your child(ren) and are already accumulating donations. If you haven't registered yet, please click on the Link to get started. It's super easy, and it benefits Holy Family School and our students.

Coming up this week, Mrs. Sabatino will be giving out prizes to our students for pledges received, and we'll be getting them excited for the fun run on Friday, 5/5.

NEWSIES!

Today, I had the opportunity to see the HFS Drama Club's production of Newsies! After many months of hard work, it was such a joy to see the culmination of their efforts. I spent much of the show feeling such love in my heart for the students onstage. Every single child put themselves out there in a way that isn't always an easy thing to do. We are so blessed to have such amazing talent at HFS, and I'm so thankful for the teachers who guided our students along the way - Mr. Cahill, Mrs. Abell, Ms. Jarvis, and Mrs. Cucinotta.

LUNCH VOLUNTEERS

The last full month of the school year is just around the corner. If your clearances are up to date and you are able to volunteer, we would be grateful. Please complete the sign up genius below.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4BAFAC22A2FC1-maylunch1

HFS CUB SCOUTS

Holy Family's Cub Scout Pack 173 would like to invite all interested students to our campfire. There will be songs, skits and smores! Our Pack normally meets the first Monday of the month in the HFS cafeteria, but on May 1st, we will meet at the Valley Forge Fire Company at 6:30 pm.

Cubs Scouts is for boys <u>and</u> girls in grades K-5. It is a family oriented program, where you and your child learn new things about the world around you together. The dens are based on the students' grade, so they can join anytime and still be part of great adventures. Come meet our Pack and see what Cub Scouts is all about!

The rain date will be May 8th. We hope to see you there!

MAY 11TH LITURGY

At the conclusion of our May 11th liturgy, Mr. Peffle will be giving out Presidential Fitness

always, parents are invited to celebrate Mass with us.

UPCOMING DATES

5/3 - HFS Night at Petrucci's 6PM-8PM

5/10 - Band Concert 7PM Griffin Hall

5/11 - School Liturgy 10AM

5/17 - May Procession 9AM St. Ann's Chapel

5/18 - Ascension Thursday/In-Service Day/No School

5/19 - No School

5/23 - Home & School's Dine and Donate Vecchia Pizza

5/24 - Spring Concert 1st & 3rd Grade 1:15PM/7PM Griffin Hall

5/25 - May Birthdays Dress Down

5/29 - Memorial Day/No School

5/31 - 2nd Grade Communion Breakfast 8:30AM

